



## Kings' Forest Primary School

Headteacher: Ms H Porter

Friday 10th November 2023

Dear Parents/Carers,

Choir sound amazing this term – I am delighted with them and can't wait for you to hear them.

We are performing this Christmas at **Kings Chase Shopping Centre on Thursday 7<sup>th</sup> December 2023 at 10am** and parents are welcome to attend.

Please could the children arrive at school at normal time, wearing school uniform and a Christmas hat. We will arrange transport for them to Kings Chase and would appreciate a donation of £1.00. This is payable on Arbor.

Blanket permission has already been provided by you so no consent is required for your child to attend this trip.

Any questions please contact me.

Kind regards,

Mrs. Claydon

Station Road, Kingswood, Bristol, BS15 4PQ

Tel: 01454 866466

Email: admin@kingsforestschool.co.uk Web: www.kingsforestschool.co.uk



